Please wear masks (including children over 2) and practice social distancing, whether
inside or outside.

We will be practicing self-screening for Covid-19. Please be cautious out of love for your
neighbors.

Parents will continue to be seated with their children. There is no childcare or children’s
ministry at this time. Children should stay with their parents and are not allowed in the
back rooms.

We will be singing both indoors and outdoors, depending on where you have RSVP’d.
Please do not park in the parking lot to the west of the church. If you are new to the
church, here is a link to help you with parking (at bottom of page).

Please download tomorrow’s songs to your smartphone from the link in this week’s
email. Paper copies will be available for those without a smartphone.

Unfortunately, the occasional train may interrupt hearing if you are outside. While most
trains go by quickly, Joshua'’s sermon brief could be a useful way to make sure you do
not lose your place in the sermon. (It may also be beneficial to those trying to follow the
sermon while juggling babies.)

We are planning on having the fans on inside as well as opening the doors and windows
where we are able. Not all the windows open.

Please continue bringing your own water. The restrooms will be accessible but there is
not drinking water.

Please turn off your wifi before service. .

We will be live streaming the 9am service.

After the second service, it would be great if the men could help bring in chairs from
outside and collapse the canopies.

A locked offering box will be available for your giving tomorrow.

If you'd like to invite guests, we still have more openings for 2nd hour this week.


https://www.cornerstoneoc.com/sunday-worship
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LAFtV1WyPYc4dj1UqunhhV8WoPKQPvlr_8uW2zIeYQs/edit?usp=sharing

